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Notes: telephone conversation with Anne Marie Darroch, Communications & Customer First 
Manager, Thursday 26th July 2007. 
 
 Anne Marie confirmed that she has been unable to make contact with Peter Lammas 

until 26.07.07. 
 
 During an informal conversation Anne Marie asked Peter Lammas whether between 

December 2006 and March 2007 anyone had contacted him regarding a local 
investigation that was being carried out. 

 
Peter’s response was that he: 

 
 Receives lots of phone calls from serving Councillors with gossip and ‘tittle tattle’. 
 Could not remember any contact regarding an investigation. 

 
Accordingly, as Peter Lammas does not remember any contact there is no independent 
evidence to support that the alleged breach of the code of conduct did occur.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


